
PUBLIC NOTICE
ADOPTION OF alignment AMENDMENT 1 TO THE 

Moreton bay regional council PLANNING SCHEME

Planning Act 2016

Notice is given in accordance with the Minister’s rules for making 
an alignment amendment to a local planning instrument that,  
on 27 June 2017, Moreton Bay Regional Council (MBRC) adopted 
an alignment amendment to the MBRC Planning Scheme.  
The adopted amendments have effect on, and from, 3 July 2017.
The purpose and general effect of the alignment amendment is  
to reflect terminology used in the Planning Act 2016, the  
Planning Regulation 2017 and related State planning instruments, 
as well as to improve the clarity and operation of the MBRC 
Planning Scheme.
The amendment is available for inspection at, and purchase from, 
MBRC’s Customer Service Centres, located at:
•	 2 Hasking Street, Caboolture
•	 220 Gympie Road, Strathpine
•	 Irene Street, Redcliffe. 
To view a version of the amended planning scheme online,  
visit www.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/mbrcplanningscheme
For more information about the adopted amendments,  
visit MBRC’s website or phone 3205 0555. 

Daryl Hitzman  
Chief Executive Officer 
Moreton Bay Regional Council


